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N3  ON THE B
AssassiNATION OF Presipent KEnnepy

' 200 Maryland Ave. NE. '

WASHINGTON, D.C. 30002

Director, Federal Bureau of Investigat
Department of Justice

Dear Mr. Hoover:

I would like to acknowledge your two letters - e ;

of January 20, 1964 regarding the scale models prepared o R .

~ by your Bureau relating to the site of the assassination T GRANUTER .
and the Dallas Folice Department garage. ) :

] Lok T 3
Iventy-eight copies of the Visual Aids Brochure ..
entitled “The Assassination of President John F. Kennedy - -
and the Killing of Lee H. Oswald” have been received and LT
made available to members of the Commission and Commission .~

s : ~ As you suggest, T intend to discuss the security e
: : arrangements relating to these exhibits with Mr. Wade Holland, "
. ’ Superintendent of the Veterans of Foreign Wars Building. I
S appreciate your offer of the assistance ¢f Inspector Leo
L Gauthier with regard to any further explanation of these g
visual aids. He has already been very cooperative in dis- R
cussing these exhibits with members of the Commission staff. = -.{.
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 hank you for your assistance. .. -
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